
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Business meeting of January 10, 2023. The meeting was called to order at 6:32 pm. 

 
In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Treasurer Marla Curley, Secretary Rita 
Wilkinson, and Director Susan Acosta,  

Old Business: 

1. December’s meeting minutes were read and approved.  
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 12/01/2022: $8,180.29. Total 

Deposits: $1,016.46. Total Expenses: $1,265.46. Ending Balance as of 
12/31/2022: $7.931.29. We collected $442.46 for memberships and entrance 
fees for December and the major expenditures were for lawn care ($400) and 
liability insurance ($780).  

3. During our HowliDay Photo event we collected $574 of which $380 was for 
pictures. We plan to do this again next year at an earlier date. Santa and the 
photographer are happy to return and community feedback has been very 
positive. Next year we need more cocoa and a large red rug. 

4. Improvement project: We plan to begin installation of the mounds the last week 
of January, weather permitting. A backup bobcat and operator may be needed. 

5. Healing4Heros: Bryant will continue trying to contact Piper for current status and 
first steps to begin training classes and agility equipment creation. 

6. Gate checks: We hope to do one around the 21st of January. Random checks 
any evening or weekend can be done. 

7. Commemorative Signs: Rita will create an order form and verify pricing before we 
begin promoting them. 

8. “Chester’s Gazebo” sign: We are starting from scratch with lettering again. Bryant 
will look online at Etsy, Home Depot, etc. 

9. Nominating Committee: Anne and Susan are discussing options and we all are 
trying to recruit new members. 

10. Our Eagle Scout is still interested in a project but we haven’t heard more. 
 

New Business: 

1. Our next board meeting 2/14 will be cancelled due to Valentine’s Day and 
absence. Texts, email and impromptu discussions in the dog park will suffice. 

2. Mad Dog Trimming may be interested in becoming a sponsor. 
3. Rita is meeting with PTC Public Works about moving the directional signs and 

Bryant is asking about spray painting paw prints along the path. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:18 pm.  


